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Reading this made me sick. We should ban macropod culling and hunting for a period no less 
than 2 years, in order to [a] allow these iconic animals time to recover from natural disasters, and 
[b] undertake an accurate census count of stock so that the debate about numbers, by region, has 
scientific evidence behind it. 


